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Bridge and Roadway Maintenance Work 
Scheduled 

 
Albuquerque, NM – The New Mexico Department of Transportation announced that work 
will continue this weekend to perform maintenance work at the following location: 

 

 
 

I-40 eastbound Project A300078R: 

 Through January 2nd, 2018; Monday through Friday I-40 eastbound from 9 A.M. 
to 5:30 A.M. will have continuous right lane and shoulder restrictions in place for 
concrete repair between NM 45 (Coors Blvd) and Rio Grande Blvd. (No 
restrictions will be in place between 5:30 A.M. & 9 A.M.)  

 Weekend work will include continuous right lane and shoulder restrictions. 

 NM 45(Coors Blvd) northbound and southbound on ramps to I-40 eastbound will 
have lane restrictions.          

 Work is weather dependent and subject to change. 
            
Updates on restrictions will be posted on the New Mexico Department of Transportation’s road 
conditions website, www.nmroads.com.  
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